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 Greetings from the Don, and DDON  

The weather has started to change, and winter is on 

its way, with very chilly mornings  

  

As you know We have recently experienced another 

outbreak of Covid within the facility and we would 

like to again thank the residents and families for 

their patience and support throughout. The staff at 

Turramurra House have done an amazing job 

meeting the increased care needs during this time 

and we thank them for their ongoing commitment 

and dedication to the residents.  

Visiting Turramurra House continues within the Covid 

risk framework, and we thank all our families and 

friends for their ongoing support of our program. 

  Just a gentle reminder to please stay away from 

Turramurra  House if you feel unwell or have any flu 

symptoms and Covid test immediately. 

  

Our residents continue to enjoy and participate in 

many of our wonderful activities, as you can see by 

the great photographs, we are so lucky to have a 

fabulously creative and energetic recreation team 

organizing fun activities for our residents. 

  

We were lucky enough to have a special morning 

celebrating our staff who have worked 5 years or 

more with Turramurra House. We had a ceremony 

with staff and residents, which they all enjoyed 

thoroughly.  

Special mention to Dana, Chris who have been loyal 

employees of Thompson Health Care for more than 

20 years. It was lovely to celebrate with staff and 

residents. 

  

Just a reminder, if you have an queries or wish to 

discuss anything with Fiona and Leissa please feel 

free to give us a call or see us when you visit 

Turramurra House. 

 

 COOKING ACTVITIES 

Residents enjoyed making and eating these delicious 

Hokey Pokey biscuits, it took longer to make than to 

eat 

The biscuits, they were gone in a flash  
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. MULTICULTURAL DAY was an incredibly fun day, 

lots of delicious treats from many countries for morning 

tea, A Belly dancer performance, Staff dressed in their 

national outfits, the staff looked lovely in their outfits, 

residents really enjoyed the day, a lot of fun and frivolity 

THE STRING TRIO 

Fabulous afternoon of very talented young people performed 

Classical music for us, Violin, Viola, Piano, they did their 

performance pieces, that they are doing at their exam at the 

conservatory of Music in a few weeks' time,  

.  
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LONG SERVICE AWARDS FOR RESIDENTS AND STAFF 

 In recognition of 5 years or more of service or 

residency with Thompson Health care staff received 

a certificate and badge presented by   Doug 

Thompson. Residents were given a certificate and 

flowers,  

families also joined us for the morning tea. 


